
Village of Iola
        Regular Meeting
  March 7,  2022   6:30 P.M.

Meeting called to order by Victor Mitchell
                        Absent
 Trustees attended:                             Lloyd Weidner
Chirs Scott            Chad Smith
Michael Butts
Michael Bryant
Kevin Horath

Village Clerk Carol Oestreich and Treasurer Elise Budde Present 
 
 James from Leymone Hardcastle was present and gave a audit report.  Passed out booklets for 
everyone.

Reading of minutes of the regular meeting February 7, 2022 Motion was made to approve by Kevin 
Horath and  Michael Bryant 2nd      . All in favor.

Treasury report was read and passed around.  Motion was made to approve by Michael Bryant and 
Chris Scott   2nd  

Old Business
Discussed replacing the pump house door. The type of door  frame has to be put in sections and the size 
is a larger size then common and will have to be special ordered.  The quote is for $800.  After 
discussion it was decided to check with Tom to be sure the door is a quality door to hold up around 
chemicals that's present.  This will be tabled for next meeting. 
    
New Business
Clerk passed around the Statement of Economic interests papers that is required to be filled out each 
year to all present.  
Sexual harassment training was held and paperwork was completed to fulfill that requirement for the 
year.  
Clerk reported that the Village insurance is due for renewal June 8th.  It is believed there may be other 
options at a substantial savings. Bids will be coming in to review.

Mockingbird Rd and maintenance cost was discussed.  It was discussed to let Larkinsburg township 
maintain this road since they have bigger equipment and could get additional MFT by adding this road. 
Village would not lose any MFT because the Village's MFT is by population. It was decided to check 
further with the tax assessors office to see if the village would lose taxes by de-annexing Mockingbird 
out of the Village  limits.  This was table for next meeting.           

Motion was made to pay monthly bills by Michael Bryant  and Chris Scott  2nd.

Motion to adjourn was made by Chis Scott  and Micheal Bryant 2nd. 
 
Village Clerk
Carol Oestreich


